
HIGH COMMISSION OF SINGAPORE IN NEW DELHI 

CONSULAR BULLETIN JUNE 2016 

  

  

Dear fellow Singaporeans, 

  

Greetings from the Singapore High Commission. There are a few notifications with regards to 

forthcoming activities in Singapore: 

                 

1) Embark on an experiential journey of learning and discovery at Camp@Home 

  

Planning a trip home this summer? Sign your kids up for a journey to rediscover Singapore at 

Camp@Home 2016! 

  

To be held from 20 – 22 July, Camp@Home is a three-day non-residential programme specially 

designed for overseas Singaporean children aged 7 to 12 years old. Our campers will participate in 

learning journeys through Singapore’s various historical and ethnic districts, where they will learn 

about Singapore’s rich heritage and multi-racial diversity! Our campers will also spend a day at a 

local primary school where they will get to make new friends from home! 

  

Sign up for Camp@Home at https://www.overseassingaporean.sg/event/details/1025/2016-07-20-

camp-home-20-22-july-2016! 

  

Check out photos and videos from Camp@Home 2011 - 2015 at 

http://www.overseassingaporean.sg/event/camp-at-home! 

  

2) The NS Familiarisation Visit is back!  

  

Open to overseas Singaporean males aged 15 - 18, the NS Familiarisation Visit will allow our youth 

first-hand insight into the journey of becoming “boys to men”! Parents of participants will also be 

able to join the visit.  

  

Our participants will pay a visit to the Basic Military Training Centre (BMTC) at Pulau Tekong for a 

day, and have a flavour of army life. This year’s visit will be held on 16 July 2016. Mark your 

calendars and don’t miss out on this opportunity to get a glimpse into NS life! 

  

Register for NS Familiarisation Visit 2016 at 

https://www.overseassingaporean.sg/event/details/1037/2016-07-16-ns-familiarisation-visit-16-

july-2016! 

  

Check out photos from the NS Familiarisation Visit 2015 at 

https://www.facebook.com/media/set/?set=a.1108332325861575.1073741887.163610613667089

&type=3 

  

  

Application/ Renewal of Singapore Passport 

  

We would also like to remind Singaporeans of the importance of renewing their Singapore passports 

in time so that your passport is valid at time of travel. Singaporeans residing in India can apply for a 

new Singapore Passport via two channels – online and in person at the Singapore High Commission. 

For more details on the procedure, please visit the High Commission’s website 



at http://www.mfa.gov.sg/content/mfa/overseasmission/new_delhi/consular_services/registration_

of_singaporeans_overseas/application_of_singapore_passport.html 

  

  

Registration with the High Commission 

  

We would like to take this opportunity to encourage all overseas Singaporeans to e-register with the 

High Commission at https://eregister.mfa.gov.sg. This will help enable us to contact and render 

necessary assistance in the event of an emergency or any crisis situation. You may wish to advice 

other Singaporeans to e-Register if they have not already done so. Should you require any 

assistance, please feel free to contact us directly at the following numbers: 

  

  

Mr Mejar Singh Gill 

Counsellor (Admin & Consular) 

Mobile No: 97172 69911 

  

Mr Khairulanwar Rahmat 

Attache (Admin & Consular) 

Mobile No: 88264 22118 


